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Principal’s Update

Hello all,

Our School Voice

Office Phone: 9646 1165
www.beverleydhs.wa.edu.au

As you may have heard last week, as of Monday the 8" of June parents and carers are once again welcome on
school site to assist with the picking up and dropping off students. We are all very much looking forward to having
such a huge part of our school community back on site albeit in a limited capacity. The ability for us to have
parents on site for parent help, assemblies and carnivals is still prohibited at this point, though we look forward to
that changing in the (hopefully near) future.

This Friday is our Faction Cross Country Carnival. Whilst due to COVID-19 related restrictions we are unable to run
our normal course it is very exciting for the students and staff that the carnival is still taking place, even-though it
is in an adapted format. Students will run the equivalent distance around the town oval, faction points and medals
are both up for grabs. Unfortunately parents as much as your students and school staff would love to have you
there to support them and create a great atmosphere no spectators are allowed to watch the event, as such the
gates to the oval will be locked. Good luck to all students participating and thank you to Mrs Bailey for organising
the event.

Thank you to all parents who have been keeping their children home when they have a temperature, are
coughing, sneezing or have runny noses. All students who display symptoms of a cold or flu will be sent home
from school or isolated in the sick bay until such time as the can be picked up by a parent or guardian. There is a
bug going around town at the moment, please be vigilant and think of the wider community and keep your child
home if they are sick or displaying symptoms.

As mentioned in Week 4’s newsletter, due to COVID-19 there will be various changes to our normal reporting to
parents communication this semester. Students will not receive A-E grades for subjects, they will receive a
progress comment in English and Mathematics (Pre-Primary to Year 6) and English, HASS, Science and
Mathematics (Years 7-10). All students will receive a personalised general comment and a generalised comment
for all other curriculum areas. All students will be given feedback on their attitude, behaviour and effort (ABE) in
all curriculum areas. Attendance will also not be reported on as the data is compromised with a large amount of
the semester students either not being allowed to come to school, or being advised against it. If you have any
questions regarding the reporting format, please send me an email and | would be more than happy to clarify.

Finally, Kindergarten enrolments for 2021 are now open, if your child turns 4 years old before the 30" of June
2021 please come into the school office and collect an enrolment form at your earliest convenience.

Thank you everyone, have a great week.

Ben Ratz
Principal
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Wood Raffle
Thank you to all those families who have already supported our wood raffle and are in the running to win a trailer
load of fire wood... after the cold weather of the last week | know there are many of us who are keen to win!

Additional tickets are on sale at the Beverley Bakery and T-Bone and Sons Butcher in the main street- thankyou to
these businesses for their support of the P&C. Please remember to return all tickets to school by Friday, 19th June.

Uniform Shop
Please see the attached Bulk Order form with this newsletter if you require any shirts, jumpers or jackets as the

cooler weather is upon us. Orders are due back to the school by Wednesday, 10th June.

The Uniform Shop will be undergoing some changes to how it operates over the coming months, including moving
to an online ordering system. This is a plan that we have had 'in the pipeline' for some time now, and it is exciting
that our existing stock is at a level where we are able to transition to a new system.

Moving forward, the P&C Uniform Shop Coordinator will run TWO Bulk Orders each year. Outside of these times,
you will be able to access the online portal to order your uniforms yourself, however there will be postage charges
on your order, and a three-week turnaround time. Instructions on how to access the new uniform shop portal will
be made available in the coming weeks.

Additionally, we do have some old stock that we will be advertising at super cheap, discounted prices! Stay tuned
for details- these will be offered on a first come, first served basis.

2020 Tea-Towel
We are just in the process of finalising the students' self-portraits for a 2020 BDHS tea-towel... what a year it has
been so far and what a great way to remember it! Watch this space for further details in the coming months...

National Simultaneous

Story Time ,;mmfjmu( Bulrgy
This year’s National Simultaneous
Story centred around Whitney and
Britney, 2 chicken divas.
Whitney and Britney are two
gorgeous chooks, fluffy and silky
with stunning good looks. Dora is
perplexed about where her chooks
go each night. Little does she know,
they are Whitney and Britney,
Chicken Divas! But who is Dora?




PJ Day

Our students, and staff, enjoyed wearing their pyjamas to school
as they helped to raise funds for the Cancer Council.

Thank you P&C for your help towards the purchase of a new oven
for the Home Economics room. Cody and Courtney are pictured
baking the first batch of biscuits in our new appliance.
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2021 Kindy Enrolments
2021 Kindergarten students have birth dates
between 1.7.2016 and 30.6.2017. If your child
is eligible for Kindy in 2021, please contact the
school office on 9646 1165 and we will email
out a copy of the Enrolment Form.
Alternatively, the paperwork can be collected
from the front office during the hours of
8.30am to 3pm weekdays. All completed
forms are required back to the school by

Friday 3rd July, 2020.

Pyjama day was combined with our ABMT
fundraiser. The combined event raised $300
for the Cancer Council. Thank you.
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